
October 16, 2024

Come See Us in Columbus!

Milwaukee Valve returns to the 2024 ASPE Convention
and Expo in Columbus, Ohio next week.
Representatives from Milwaukee Valve will be manning
Booth 221 on Monday and Tuesday, October 21st and
22nd.

The ASPE Convention & Expo is designed to enhance
the professional development, technical education, and
career growth of plumbing engineering professionals.
Industry professionals attend to discover game-changing
innovations, learn profitable solutions and get new ideas
to maintain your competitive edge.

The ASPE Convention &
Expo combines
professional development
sessions designed
exclusively for plumbing
industry professionals with
the largest plumbing
product trade show in the
country.

The ASPE Expo has a
reputation as a hands-on
convention, meaning that
there is ample access to
industry experts to resolve
your technical challenges. Stop by Booth 221 for your own

Milwaukee Valve “Gus”.

https://www.milwaukeevalve.com
https://www.hammondvalve.com
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=80b9aa2d-e412-4248-be7b-debd4e72ebbe


So join us! The Expo runs:
Monday, Oct. 21 11:00am – 5:00pm
Tuesday, Oct. 22 10:00am – 3:00pm

www.milwaukeevalve.com
262.432.2700

www.hammondvalve.com
262.432.2702

16550 West Stratton Drive, New Berlin, WI 53151

http://www.milwaukeevalve.com
http://www.hammondvalve.com
https://www.facebook.com/MilwaukeeValve
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCVDKtIpMVVUxeZM3VYXjFzg/videos
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